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September 15, 2015 - AT$T National
Internet Contract (NIC) Surplus
Announcement
 

September 15, 2015

Ms. Lisa Bolton, Vice President
Communications Workers of America
501 Third Street NW
10th Floor
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Lisa,

On Tuesday, September 15, 2015, a surplus will be announced under the National Internet
Contract. This surplus information is preliminary and not all-inclusive.

Please do not release this information to your website before 2 p.m. on September
15, 2015.

The organizations/titles/locations impacted are attached.



Regards,

Diane Bradley

cc: L. J. Smith
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